
I support HB 74.  Alaskans need a choice for a REAL ID.  Please allow us to make this choice.  I am a frequent flyer 
and don't want to use my passport when I have another option.
Please pass HB 74.
Thank you.

Lori Landstrom, Seward



Good morning,

I’m writing in support of HB74 and to encourage this legislation moving forward. The ability to choose to obtain 
a REAL ID should be available in preparation for the over half a billion dollars of military construction slated for 
the Interior Alaskan military installations. If this legislation doesn’t pass, Alaskans without federal identification 
such as a U.S. Passport will not be able to access the military installations as of June 6. This is supremely 
significant because this will affect local Alaskans who will be hoping to work or are currently working on these 
installations. If this legislation does not pass, it will place a heavy economic burden on Interior workers and the 
military installations. It would also result in a missed opportunity of putting Alaskans to work.

Thanks for all that you do.

Becca Brado



Dear Representatives,

Real ID is NOT an issue, and those opposed to it (like Mr. Tuck) are largely misrepresenting the situation to make 
an ideological statement.
Review the pertinent statute and regulations and help the Governor make this work for those Alaskans who wish 
to get on the bases or to fly.

Every person in Alaska should have identification issued by the State at State expense. Make it happen

https://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/USCODE-2011-title49/html/USCODE-2011-title49-subtitleVI-partA-
chap303.htm
https://www.dhs.gov/secure-drivers-licenses

Marc Grober
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